
You're Invited to Schedule Your Chimney 

Inspection! 

Dear [Homeowner's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! As the colder months approach, it's important to ensure 

your chimney is safe and functioning properly. We are pleased to invite you to schedule a 

comprehensive chimney inspection with our certified professionals. 

Our inspection includes: 

• Visual examination of chimney and flue 

• Assessment of any blockages or damage 

• Recommendations for cleaning and repairs 

To take advantage of our inspection service, please contact us at [Phone Number] or [Email 

Address]. We are offering a special discount for appointments scheduled before [Date]. 

Thank you for considering [Your Company Name]. We look forward to helping you maintain a 

safe and cozy home. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Company Phone Number] 

[Company Website] 


